
Jackson County School District Participates in 

School Choice 

 

The Jackson County School District participates in School Choice.  

Applications can be obtained from the district’s Administration 

Office, located at 300 North Dowell Avenue in Tuckerman.  New 

applicants requesting consideration to begin enrollment within the 

Jackson County School District must complete an application.  

Each completed application must be received by the district no 

later than May 1, 2023. 

Questions regarding School Choice can be forwarded to the 

Jackson County School District at 870.349.2232. 


